
   
 

What’s new? 
We are happy to announce that the following changes will be available on your eLABS 
mobile application from ​Tuesday, 9 July 2019, 08:00​: 

HCF 
A prompt will ask a facility if they are sure they want to create a second batch, if there is 
already an existing batch in the facility. 

 
 
Courier  
Couriers no longer have to scan the facility barcode to exit. They can simply select "Yes" 
when asked if they are leaving the facility after collection. 
 

 
 

  


